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MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO POST THEIR MESSAGES 
HONOURING MAESTRO NAGANO IN HIS LAST SEASON WITH THE OSM 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Montreal, January 21, 2020 ~ Like the Finale of a great symphony, Kent 
Nagano’s journey at the helm of the Orchestre symphonique de Montréal will 
soon reach its conclusion after 16 wonderful years. Members of the public are 
invited to mark his memorable contributions, many landmark premieres and 
unforgettable concerts, by sharing their fondest memories in their own words 
with the OSM community.    
 
An evening at the Maison symphonique, a piece of 
music that has become a part of your life, a 
special performance, a concert you’ll never forget 
or even an entire season…  
“What is your fondest memory of Maestro 
Nagano?” Visit MERCIMAESTRO.CA and  
in just three clicks, record your video or  
submit a written message with your photo. 
 
Tributes will be published on the site and 
may be shared on social media 
(#mercimaestro). Certain messages will 
also be reposted to coincide with 
concerts or events celebrating  Kent 
Nagano in his last season with the OSM! 

 
                View tributes 
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THE OSM WISHES TO THANK ITS PARTNERS 
The OSM is proud to be able to rely on its loyal partners, and wishes to gratefully 
acknowledge its Presenting Sponsor, Hydro-Quebec, as well as its Season 
Presenting Partner, BMO, and Power Corporation of Canada, Major Series 
Sponsor. 
 
We also wish to express our gratitude to Fondation J.A. DeSève, IG Private 
Wealth Management, Le Groupe Maurice, Air Canada, Spinelli, Canada-Life, TD 
Bank Group, Stingray, Sélection Retraite, National Bank, BBA, Cogeco, Estiatorio 
Milos, Volvo Canada, Charton-Hobbs, DoubleTree by Hilton Montreal, ESKA, IRIS, 
Ritz-Carlton Montreal, and Solotech. 
 
Contributions from the Orchestra’s public partners are essential to its operations. 
The OSM wishes to acknowledge the Conseil des arts et des lettres du Québec, 
the Canada Council for the Arts, the Government of Quebec and the Conseil des 
arts de Montréal. 
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